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During the week of 7th June - 11th June we will be celebrating
careers week. We are excited to be planning for the week and we

hope that your children will be able to learn about the different career
opportunities there are!

 
At the end of the week,11.06.2021, we will have a non-uniform day

where your child can dress up as what they would like to be when they
grow up!

 

Dear Parents/Carers,
 

I hope you have been keeping well. 
 

This week was another busy one at Downsell Primary School. I
am pleased to report that our children have been working

extremely hard.  I would also like to say a special thank you to
all of our teachers and staff. They work very hard daily and

their work does not go unnoticed.
 

If I can be of any help to you, please do not hesitate to get in
touch with me.

 
Mr Chetty



This week we celebrated the benefits of walking by taking part in the national
'Walk To School' initiative. Each child collected a gold star sticker for every day
they walked to school this week. We hope that you enjoyed taking part and that
you will continue to walk to school where possible. There are lots of benefits of

doing so!

 
If your child wears a watch to school can you please ensure that it doesn’t
have the technology to make recordings or take pictures. These are not

permitted at school. Please remind your child that all phones need to be left
in the school office during the day. Thank you. 

 

Every day may not be good, 
but there is something

good in every day!

Walk to School Week:

COVID-19 Update:
I would like to thank all parents, staff and children for their support throughout
the pandemic. The measures in place are not ideal but they help to keep us all

safe. Please remember to keep your distance when collecting your children
and to remember to wear face coverings at all times.

Mobile Phones & Watches:

Thought of the week:

Medicines:

 

If your child is prescribed with a medicine
they need to take daily during school hours,

please inform the school office. Children
should not self administer medicine and
parents/carers will need to sign a form
detailing the medication with dates and

times. 


